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June 30, 2017 
 
Joe Harrington 
Minewater Finance LLC 
10924 Leroy Dr. 
Northglenn, CO 80233 
 
RE: London Mine; DRMS File No. P-2016-020; Approval of Modification No. 1 
 
Dear Mr. Harrington, 
 
The Division has completed the review of Modification No. 1 to the London Mine NOI, File P-
2016-020. The modification addresses drilling two 24” dewatering boreholes to a depth of 1,000 
feet and repairing the collapsed Ophir tunnel. The Division has accepted the One Site 
Prospecting Financial Warranty Check for Deposit in State Treasury, in the amount of 
$30,500.00. The reclamation liability for this site is $40,670.00. 
 
All deficiencies in the Modification No. 1 application have been adequately addressed and the 
modification is hereby approved. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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